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As a resident in South San Luis Obispo County, I am appalled that measures that will only "possibly" decrease the
air pollution from the OHV park in Oceano Dunes by 5% a year over the next few years are considered adequate. 
Shame on State Parks and Mr. Willey for not mitigating the air pollution problems more rapidly and more
effectively. Their proposals are spotty, incomplete, with little to no oversight or consequences.  Scientific solutions
to decreasing air pollution have been made and should be implemented NOW! 

I ask the Hearing Board to consider the health and lives of those adversely affected by air pollution from Oceano
Dunes and turn down the state parks proposal.  Our lives depend on your decision. This is a serious local health
issue.

Dorothy Modafferi
Nipomo, CA
Sent from my iPad
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